ODRANDUM:

November 25, 1988

: ENGINEERING GROUP
TO: Jacob Baca, Transportation System Division

FROM: Fred J. Aguirra, Hydrologist; Engineering Group/PWD <£j/
N /

SUBJECT:  PRIVATE -DRAILNAGE FACILITIES WITHIN PUBLIC RIGHTS-OF-WAY/EASEMENT
909 FIRST STREET, NW (J-14/D80)

Transmitted herewith, is a copy of the approved drainage plan for the
referenced project incorporating the 8.0. #19 design.

In accordance with the new process, this plﬁn is being submitted to
you for permitting and inspection. Please provide this section with a
gigned-off copy per the signature block upon construction and acceptance by

your office.

As you are aware, the signed-off S5.0. #19 is required by this office
for Certificate of Occupancy release; hence your expeditious processing of this
plan would be greatly appreciated and would avoid any unnecessary delay in the
release of the Certificate of Occupancy.

Thank you for your cooperation, and if you should have any questions
and/or comments regarding the process, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

FJA/bsj
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